
When a new year rolls around, many of us vow to invest more time on 
learning and development. However, that investment usually takes the 
backburner around this point in the new year. So what’s the key to our 

success? 
 

 
 

Learning shouldn’t be a one-time event to check off the list. Instead, 
find ways to incorporate learning into your everyday routine. Add a 

variety of learning formats and topics into your schedule consistently, 
whether that involves taking a class, attending a free seminar, watching 

a webinar, or even reading an article. Making learning a part of your 
routine will help form a lifelong habit of continuous learning and 

development. 
 

Make learning your habit by registering for some of our February 
offerings! 

 
Check out the February offerings here. 

 
 
 

If you would like to suggest ideas for future programs, please contact 
Wendy Bowersox at 717-871-4752 or 
wendy.bowersox@millersville.edu. 

 
 
 

http://www.wcupa.edu/hr/training/newsletters/feb2018passhe.pdf

